Salem Cinema is a staple of the Salem arts and entertainment community. This community has taken a huge hit in the past year,
and is needed now more than ever to enlighten, educate, and entertain Oregonians. Salem Cinema has so far only survived the
rocky road of Covid-19 through the tireless support of a community that has relied on it since 1982, not to mention a loyal staff which
works hard to provide a safe and enjoyable environment for moviegoers. At every level, from customer to staff to management to
ownership, Salem Cinema is kept afloat by passion. But passion alone can only go so far. Please approve funds to help Salem
Cinema, and many more movie theaters necessary to their communities, recover from the damages of the past year. Thank you.



